ADDRESS OF COMMANDANT OF HELLENIC COAST GUARD

I would like to address you with a brief greeting as representative of the Commandant of the Hellenic Cost Guard, Vice Admiral Sionidis Elias.

Ladies and Gentlemen,

Firstly, I would like to express my regret, that due to other important commitments, I am not able to participate in the today’s Workshop.

A Workshop that has as an objective, the monitoring of marine pollution, which among other tasks, is a major priority for the Hellenic Cost Guard.

A goal, though it is difficult to be achieved, considering the specifities of Greece, (many islands, heavy vessel traffic, great length of its coastline etc.)
Judging from the frequency of marine pollution incidents which follow a continuously decreasing trend in relation with the amount of oil and other polluting substances transported by sea but also based on the fact of high accreditation of Greek waters and bathing areas with blue flag award (European Programme Rewarding Clean Coasts) which ranges between 90%-95% each year, we do hope that our goal could be successful.

The equipment of H.C.G. for the protection of the marine environment consists of air and naval means, as well as new technological materials aimed at preventing and eliminating marine pollution.
We welcome every new technology in this particular field and we express our sincere interest for the today’s Workshop results.

In conclusion, I would like to wish you all a successful Workshop and to encourage all those people engaged in the protection of marine environment to continue their efforts in order to secure an effective and sustainable management of the environment, with the aim of delivering a better future for the generations to come.

VICE ADMIRAL (H.C.G.) ELIAS SIONIDIS

COMMANDANT
